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Dear  

 

We refer to your request for information submitted to Yorkshire Water dated 24 
March 2025: 

 

“We are requesting information regarding the number of complaints you have had 
about sewerage entering Nafferton Mere in 2024 ( if any ) and the dates” 

 

We can confirm that no jobs were attended at Nafferton Mere for pollution in 2024. 
All jobs are initiated based on contacts or reports from customers. After consulting 
our records, there are no reports of actual pollution at Nafferton Mere in 2024. 

 

I trust that the provision of this data satisfies your request. In accordance with the 
Environmental Information Regulations 2004, if you are not satisfied with this reply 
to your request you can ask for an internal review. A request for an internal review 
must be submitted within 40 working days by contacting the Data Protection Team. 

 

Thank you for contacting Yorkshire Water. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Data Protection Team 

 

Email: EIR@Yorkshirewater.co.uk 


